ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, INC
o 2680 Bishop Drive - Suite 203 + San Ramon, CA 94583
TEL {925) 244-6600 - FAX (925) 244-6601

May 27, 2004

U,
Mr. Amir Gholami
Alameda County Environmental Health Services & ‘{{ﬁi"’
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Ste 250 e Ta,
Alameda, California 94502 e T

Re: Well Replacement
Tony's Express Auto Service
3609 International Blvd, Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Gholami:

SOMA recently observed a cracked well casing in monitoring well MW-4. It is a 2-
inch diameter well, with an approximate depth of 26.0 feet. The enclosed figure
shows the location of MW-4.

SOMA recommends this well to be abandoned, and replaced with a new identical
groundwater monitoring well. During the replacement SOMA will follow Alameda
County well destruction guidelines.

Thank you for taking the time to review this matter. Meanwhile, please do not
hesitate to call me at (925) 244-6600, if you have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

B

Tony Perini
Project Engineer

Enclosure

cc: Abolghessem Razi
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